THCC Anchorage elections

On Jan. 13, 1982 the Anchorage chapter of the Tlingit and Haida Community Council held their local election.

The results are as follows: president, Paul White vice president, Patrick Anderson; recording secretary, Gary Bader; corresponding secretary, Mary Lekanof; treasurer, Ramona Hamar; sergeant-at-arms, John Harris; at large, Matthew Lee, Ruth Willard and Fred Harris.

There will be an organizational meeting the weekend of Jan. 23, 1982 and a general membership meeting on Feb. 10, 1982. For details call: 333-8420,